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April 05, 2017

Oregon Progressive Party
Position on Bill at 2017
Session of Oregon Legislature:

 SB 121:  Support

Dear Committee:

The Oregon Progressive Party (OPP) supports this bill, which directs Tri-Met to study feasibility of
extending light rail system westward to cities of Cornelius and Forest Grove.

This is long overdue.
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